


The Williams Mills Chapter of the Daughters of the
American Revolution has been in existence since April

1969 and meets monthly at the Williamsville Library on
Main Street. 

 DAR is a non-profit, non-political volunteer women's
service organization dedicated to promoting historic

preservation, education and patriotism and our motto is
God, Home and Country.

With the assistance of the Town of Amherst approval,
this garden was created in Honor of the 100th

Anniversary of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier in
October of 2021. Our chapter members are responsible

for maintaining the garden.

The chapter is always looking for new members! If you
would like information on how to become a member,

please reach out to Patty Wallace, Regent for the chapter
at: pwallace.dar@gmail.com.
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